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October 21, 2024

TO: Scott Tollison, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs
FROM: Marty Brock, AVPAA and Director of Graduate Studies
RE: Recommendations from Graduate Council, October 2024

Graduate Council voted on the following items in the October 2024 meeting:

Review of credentials for consideration of the following faculty:
. School of Education
e Dr.Kennetra Smith

The Council’s vote was unanimous, in favor of recommending the above faculty credentials, for your consideration.

e Proposed Bulletin Change:
= Graduate Bulletin 7.5 Language for Academic Probation and Expulsion for Graduate
Programs:
e Recommendation to add WF to the listed grades of “two grades of C, a grade of D, or
a grade of F” to the 25-26 bulletin. Upon review of the bulletin, WF is not listed as a
grade for expulsion.

The Council’s vote was unanimous, in favor of recommending the proposal presented, for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
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